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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Gil Gaitan <gil@plantseedscook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 8:27 AM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1482 BLAIR AVENUE Payment History Needed for Legislative Hearing on 07/30/2020
Attachments: Visa 5523 Jan 2020 Statement - Redacted.pdf; Aspen Payments Record 072720.pdf; 

Screen Shot 2020-07-27 at 12.12.43 PM.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Clare,  
 
I would like to provide these three documents to be on the record: 
 
1. A redacted credit card statement with record of payment to Aspen Waste in January. As requested. 
 
2. My record of my payments to Aspen Waste to show I have been consistently making payments to Aspen on a regular 
schedule with the same payment method. 
 
3. A current screenshot from my account homepage on the Aspen Bill Pay website. This shows they have been issuing 
bill statements twice per billing period in October 2019, January 2020 and April 2020. This shows some of the added 
confusion I have when making efforts to sort this out with Aspen.  
 
 
On Mon, Jul 27, 2020 at 1:52 PM Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Gil, 

  

Per our conversation, please provide proof of payments made for garbage service for 1482 BLAIR AVENUE between 
January 1 and March 31 2020. Please redact any sensitive information as this will be entered into the public record. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Clare Pillsbury 

Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8862 

F: 651-266-6222 
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Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

  

  


